
Are you tired of the BUZZ of mosquitoes and flies? Did you know there is 

actually a way to reduce and possibly eliminate those “vectors” that really bug 

you? Clackamas County Vector Control District is responsible for the 

maintenance of flying vectors within Clackamas County and they have a program 

specialized in handling or eliminating mosquitoes and flies. The District is 

working to limit these vectors and also eliminate existing and prevent future 

breeding sources. The efforts utilized by the District will allow for full enjoyment 

of backyards and recreational facilities, as well as working conditions, and will 

protect public health.   

The District’s goals include reducing vectors and as a result reducing the likelihood of vector 

borne diseases. You can help accomplish this goal by reporting vectors to the District, educating 

yourself and others on preventive actions against vectors, and eliminate standing water on your 

property. Mosquito fish can be furnished by the District for ornamental ponds, unused swimming 

pools or animal drinking troughs. If you are being bothered by flies and mosquitoes, or if you 

want to prevent mosquitoes from breeding on your property, the District is just a phone call or 

click away. To learn more visit fightthebites.com where you can request services, watch 

educational videos, and stay alert with their news and updates. Or simply call (503) 655-8394 

between the hours of 7 AM and 5 PM, Monday-Thursday.  

The Clackamas County Vector Control District wants to help you enjoy being outdoors this 

summer BUZZ free! 

http://fightthebites.com/

